
  Edwards Elementary School
715 E 8th Street

Newberg, OR 97132
(503) 554 -5050

Fax: (503) 537 -3220

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 2016 
 
 

Welcome back – There is some important information we wanted to share with you –  
 

□ Picking up Kindergarteners & 1st Graders –1st graders will be picked up in front of the school.  

Kindergartners will be picked up on the playground under the covered area nearest the bike racks.  We 

appreciate your patience.  
 

□ Breakfast & Lunch - All students who are enrolled at Edwards Elementary School will receive breakfast 

and lunch at NO charge and no paperwork is needed.  Of course you are always welcome to pack your 

student a lunch if you would prefer them to have cold lunch.  
 

□ Assessment Day – September 19th.  ALL students will be released at 1pm.   You will need to make 

arrangements for your child to leave school at 1pm on September 19th.  
 

□ Parent/Teacher Conferences - October 6th - Teachers will be sending information home regarding 

scheduling.   In most cases the teachers will be scheduling conferences throughout this week.  You may also 

contact the office to set up your conference.  
 

□ Newberg School District App – Please be sure you download the Newberg SD app to your smart phone or 

tablet.  Important information will be communicated to you via the app, email and/or text message.  
 

□ Parent/Student Handbook – This is located on our website www.newberg.k12.or.us/edwards/edwards-

elementary-parent-resources, please make sure you review this and sign the acknowledgment form 

attached and return it to the school by September 30, 2016.  
 

□ Picture Day – Edwards Picture Day will be Friday, September 30th for ALL students.   Please watch for 

additional information.  
 

□ Medication – If your child needs medication, please remember an adult must check it in, it MUST be in the 

original packaging, and the instructions must be on the label.  
 

□ Bus Riders – As of Monday, September 12th, Bus 27 will be split in the AM ONLY.  Students should have 

received a note from the bus barn on Friday, September 9th with information regarding this.   If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact the bus barn at 503-538-8365. 
 

□ Welcome - We would like to welcome the following teachers to the Edwards faculty: 

Mrs. Brown – 3nd Grade Dual Language    Mrs. Hetu – 2nd Grade Dual Language  

Mrs. Kirkpatrick – 1st Grade Dual Language (sub for Nava) 

Mrs. Mostul – Kindergarten 

Mrs. Whitehead – Part-time PE teacher   Miss Ericksen – Part-time Music teacher 

I am looking forward to this year and watching the kids grow physically, emotionally, and academically.  I hope to 

see you at the school. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Scott Murphy, Principal 


